
 

Hong Kong "Belt & Road" Friendly Basketball Tournament 

Our research centre hosted a "Belt & Road” Friendly Basketball Tournament associated with 

Sportarts Basketball League and POHK at Wan Chai District on the 7th of April. 

 

The national consuls of the "Belt & Road" countries are also invited to attend this event. 

The above photo is the exchange jersey ceremony. 



 
The ultimate goal of our "Belt & Road" Friendly Basketball Tournament is to promote Belt & 

Road awareness in Hong Kong, and also to encourage cultural exchange and to develop a 

greater understanding of diversity. 

 

 

 

 
 

Wen Wei Po also reported this event. 

  



The photos below are some event highlights.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 


